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                               MAY, 2007  
CHANGEOVER  DINNER
Venue: RSL  William Street, BEAUDESERT

Tuesday  15 May. 2007

Time: 6.30pm for 7.00

Cost: $25.00 per person. 

RSVP:  To President Alice Warby  ph: 55411811  by Monday 14, May 2007

APOLOGIES

.

In case of an EMERGENCY, an apology may be accepted by Alice or if not available Geraldine Collin,55412085, up to 8.30am on day of the Changeover An account for the cost of the dinner  will be forwarded to any member not responding in the usual manner. 

                                         MISSION STATEMENT

Zonta International is a worldwide organization of executives in business

FROM OUR PRESIDENT.

Dear All,

I am writing whilst listening to the light rain on the roof. I live in hope that we will have a decent shower. We had a pleasant weekend down at Iluka in the lush green and watching the locals hosing down their driveways and boats. I t brought back memories of what seems like such a long time ago when we were blessed with a more generous rainfall in our dry corner of Australia.

Joan Gray and I were happy to fly the Zonta flag and help with the Cancer Fund car boot sale in aid of the Nurse of the Year, Rosemary Ryan. Sadly our few bits and pieces didn’t contribute a vast sum to the coffers of the fund, but overall we had a successful morning.

I know you will join me in offering the Powell family hearty congratulations on the birth of their twin grandsons. We will expect a large Grandma’s Brag Book to view when we see Robin.

I am looking forward to a pleasant changeover evening on the 15th May and also getting our Cookery Classes off the ground. We have had interest from the staff working with Sister Catharina with regard to placing some of their clients with us for the first course of six lessons. This has come about from our donation to the mental health initiative. I am sure we can make a positive difference with the program.

Kind regards,

Alice Warby

DATES TO REMEMBER

BOARD and DINNER MEETINGS

19 June 2007 (times to be confirmed by new Board) 

OTHER IMPORTANT DATES

15 May 2007 Changeover Dinner

TBA  May  Cooking Classes at the Baptist Church Hall.

31  May  2007  Klausman Women in Business Scholarship club candidates due to the   
                        District.

31 May 2007 International nominations due to District Nominating Chairpersons.

17 June 2007 Country and Horse Festival at Showgrounds  Zonta Stall. 

25 August  2007/1 September 2007, Building Your Future Workshop.

BIRTHDAY GREETINGS
Special birthday greetings to Geraldine Collins who will be celebrating on the 30 May 2007            
NUTRITIONAL COOKING CLASSES.        Alice Warby.
 Please phone Alice to confirm any arrangements for the next course of six classes. 
.A SPECIAL REMINDER:

Can you contact Ellen Logan about your availability for the Devonshire Tea Stall at the Country and Horse Festival on Sunday 17 June. The Stall will be in the Ray Drynan Pavilion at the Show Grounds. The Show Committee would like Zonta to be there from 9.00am to 5.00pm.
The Roster times are as follows:

8.30am to 11.00am.

11.00am to 1.30pm

1.30pm to 4.00pm or finish earlier if quiet.

A Reminder: Sr.Nivard has asked members to collect unwanted/damaged pantyhose for use by women recovering from medical conditions in developing countries. The important part is the body of the pantyhose. The damaged hosiery legs will be removed by the recipient organization to suit their purposes. A member of the organization visits Australia twice a year so an ongoing collection is desirable. Sr. Catharina will coordinate for Sr. Nivard. 

FOOTPRINTS  OF  SERVICE.

Thank you Alice and Joan for your efforts at the Nurse of the Year car boot sale.

As a signature of our Club, service to the local and international community continues everyday. Thanks to all those members who keep the Hospital Canteen attended, the Cooking  Classes, Telecross, collections and door knocks for charities and other acts of kindness that pass unheralded   These actions are always appreciated by the recipients and it is also a way that the identity of Zonta can be spread in the community and globally.

A  SPECIAL THANKYOU

As this is the last newsletter for the 2006/7 year edited by me I wish to thank everyone for their assistance in honoring the deadline for contributions and the interesting articles.  The biographies were excellent allowing members to reveal very interesting backgrounds and untapped skills. The flashbacks to 10 years ago from the Archives provided a comparison on the types of fundraising and events. The relentless reporting, reminders and results of the activities of the Zonta Club of Beaudesert throughout the year was testament to the Club’s energy, service and commitment to the Zonta Goals.

Congratulations to all members and the Board for such a productive year and best wishes to the new executive, some new, some continuing and all members who will

carry on the Club’s service commitment. 

Sylvia Mellor.

